
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for Tuscaloosa National Airport (TCL) in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Tuscaloosa located at 2201 University Blvd, 

Tuscaloosa, Alabama, 35401. The funding would be used to repurpose the airport’s current 

terminal facility. The design and condition of the 53-year-old terminal infrastructure has reached 

the end of its useful life and is unable to meet the current and forecasted operational needs. This 

project emphasizes a new vision for the current facility in order to serve the community over the 

next 30 to 40 years. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49 

U.S.C. 47100 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

     

 

Terri Sewell 

Member of Congress (AL-07) 
 

 

 


